
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

The Great Fire of London 
 
Our Key Stage 1 children have a wonderful opportunity to take part in a workshop led by Make The 
Classroom Disappear.  Please see the details below. 
 

Who? Make The Classroom Disappear  

What? Make The Classroom Disappear runs a huge variety of history workshops to 
help children adopt the mind-set of people from different periods throughout 
history. Through use of costumes, artefacts and fire-fighting equipment, 
children can immerse themselves in the story of the Great Fire of London and 
take steps to try and stop the spread of ‘fire’ along a row of houses. 
 
For more information please see: https://www.mtcd.co.uk/ 

Why? In History, the children are learning about the Great Fire of London and finding 
out about the key events that led to the disaster.  

Where ? Hordle Primary School 

When ? Thursday 27th June 2024 

Parent voluntary 

contribution  
A voluntary contribution of £4.37 to cover the cost of the workshop. 
We request that payment for this trip be made online via Scopay by Friday 21st 
June 2024.  

Medical Declaration Please inform the class teacher if your child has any medical concerns regarding 
this visit. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
KS1 Team 

 

 

 

https://www.mtcd.co.uk/
https://www.scopay.com/login.html

